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City of Lakeview Heights 
385 Circle Drive 

Morehead, KY  40351 
 

MEETING OF THE CITY COMMISSION  
Thursday, May 4, 2017 

 
A meeting of the City Commission was held at the Robert Stivers Community Building, 385 Circle 
Drive, Lakeview Heights, with the following present: 
 
Commission Members Present:    Others Present: 
Bob Camuel, Commissioner Peggy Stinson 
Mary Magrane, Commissioner      Jennifer Bolt 
Eddie Sorrell, Commissioner  
Commission Members Absent: 
David Bolt, Mayor 
Sam Mason, Commissioner    
            
  
CALL TO ORDER 
Commissioner Magrane called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 
 
MINUTES 
Commissioner Sorrell made a motion to accept the previous meeting minutes as presented.  
Commissioner Camuel made a second to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
None 
 
OLD BUSINESS 

 Property Taxes 

 There are still outstanding taxes due from 5 property owners 

 

 Easter Egg Hunt 

The Easter Egg Hunt was a great success and the City thanks Louise and Holly Lamb for 

their hard work in organizing the event. 

 

Speed Bump Placement 

Thank you to Commissioner Mason for his time and effort in replacing the speed bump on 

Circle Drive.  Job well done. 
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 2017-2018 Budget Discussion and First Reading 

Commissioner Camuel made a motion to accept a first reading of the Ordinance as 

presented.  Commissioner Sorrell made a second to the motion and the motion carried 

with the following vote: 

 

  Commissioner Camuel Aye 

  Commissioner Magrane Aye 

  Commissioner Sorrell  Aye 

  Commissioner Mason  Absent 

  Mayor Bolt   Absent 

 

Other Old Business 

None 

 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
 Treasurer’s Report 

The monthly Financial Report was presented by the Treasurer.    Commissioner Camuel 
made a motion to accept the report as presented.  Commissioner Sorrell made a second 
to the motion and the motion carried. 
 
Other New Business 
Commissioner Sorrell noted specific street areas that made need repair and/or patching. 
 
A resignation letter from David Magrane was read to the Commission.  He is resigning his 
position as a member of the Morehead-Rowan County-Lakeview Heights Planning and 
Zoning Commission effective May 4, 2017.   
 
A resignation letter from Mary Magrane was read to the Commission.  She is resigning her 
position as a member of the City Commission of Lakeview Heights effective June 1, 2017. 
 

With no further business pending and through unanimous consent the meeting was adjourned at 
6:20 p.m. 
 
 
 
________________________________             __________________________________ 
David Bolt, Mayor     Jennifer Bolt, City Clerk/Treasurer  


